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21st April 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

As you know your children have been working very hard on their SATs, as a 

treat the children want to hold a pyjama and doughnut afternoon in the 

classroom on Thursday 12th May. 

 

The pupils have asked if they can bring in some electronic devices from home, 

which will be locked securely away when not in use, at break time and at 

lunchtime.  

 

The pupils can also bring in their own sweets or treats, which they can eat 

while watching a film, although some treats will be provided by the school 

taking into account all allergies. We would ask that all children come to 

school in their school uniform and change into their pyjamas, or own clothes, 

during the afternoon. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Laura Sandon-Webb and Jo Duffy 

Willow Class  

 
 

 

mailto:offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

